
February 6, 2025


To Whom it May Concern:  

I write to request for support of SCR 4006, to urge Congress to establish federal 
protections for the wild horse herd at Theodore Roosevelt National Park. 


These magnificent horses are part of American history, culture and spirit. 
Protecting them honors the park’s namesake as well as his contributions to 
public land preservation. In a time when everything feels like we are on shifting 
ground, please support the foundations that help contribute to the beauty of our 
country. 


Currently, unlike other wild horse herds, TRNP’s horses are not covered under 
the Wild Free-Roaming Horses and Burros Act. Without protection, they can be 
removed at any time, which would be a travesty not only to the horses, but to 
our American Spirit. These historic herds present a special opportunity to teach 
future generations the value of preserving what makes our Nation unique as well 
as the importance of protecting our flora and fauna.


Thank you for your time and support of SCR 4006.


Ann K. Cumberland 

Glenville, Pennsylvania 



